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“Zoom” Bible Study 
 Zoom Bible Study is ongoing.  The past two Sundays 
have had 22 and 21 attendees.  Even New York, 
Virginia and California have been represented, along 
with Utah!  Praise God!  Encourage others to attend if 
they would like to.  Help older parents, grandparents, 
or other relatives get set up and run Zoom.   
 
It is easy to join!  Go to the JCC website, jccslc.net 
and click on “Online Bible Studies Instructions” from 
the home page. There you will find installation 
instructions for various devices (iPad, iPhone, 
Android, etc.) and browsers.  Then email 
jccherald[at]gmail[dot]com to request an invitation to 
join the meeting.  Also be sure to include your email 
address in the message.   
 
Before Sunday, Greg Paige will send an “invitation” to 
you via email to join the meeting.  On Sunday 
morning at 9:30 a.m., click the link in the invitation 
or enter the Meeting ID number found in Greg’s email 
and then you will join the bible study.     
 

 
Betty Murakami attends bible study via Zoom.  

Photo courtesy Lorraine Crouse. 
_________________________________________ 

Mount Hermon Canceled  
The JEMS Mount Hermon camp has officially been 
canceled based upon the coronavirus restrictions for 
Santa Cruz County to cancel summer programs.  An 
update is found here: 
https://www.jems.org/mount-hermon-update/ 
 

 
Second Navajo Nation Collection 
On Saturday, May 9, the Deacons collected donations for 
Angel Flight.  Thanks to everyone for your generous 
donations.  The following items were collected: 

• 6 cases of bottled water 
• 2 6-packs of bottled water 
• 2 boxes of water bottles 
• 4 boxes for packing 
• Cash donation 
• Homemade face masks 

Another collection is scheduled for Saturday, June 13 
from 10 a.m. to noon. Bring your donations to the 
church and it will be taken from your trunk. No physical 
contact necessary! 
 
Request for donations include: bottled water, plastic 
bottles for storing water, any Personal Protective 
Equipment (face masks can be either disposable or 
homemade), packing boxes and there are two new 
additions: toothbrushes and toothpaste.   
___________________________________________ 

Deacon Contacts 
If you or if you know of someone that needs food, 
grocery or necessity errands, or even words of comfort 
during this time of “stay at home”, please contact one of 
the Deacons:  Jan Aramaki, Misako Bowker, Wilma 
Kimura, Jean Kobayashi, Julee Mori, Karen Okawa or 
Akiko Oki.   
 
Contact information can be found in the JCC directory; 
or email the JCC website, jccherald[at]gmail[dot]com.  
_________________________________________ 

 

 

 


